
 
 

 
 
 

Athens, May 7, 2014 
 
 

Rescheduling Analysts’ Annual Briefing 
 
According to the announcement of the year 2014 Financial Calendar, dated 
27/03/2014, the Annual  Analysts  Briefing was scheduled on  Wednesday,  
May 14, 2014.  
By this announcement, we would like to inform that the aforementioned date 
has been changed to Tuesday May 20, 2014, at 10:00 at the Company’s head 
offices (85, Messogion Ave., Athens). 
 
 
 


